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POST COMMANDER’S MESSAGE 
 

I want to thank everyone who supported Memorial weekend. I was not in attendance but heard there 
was a great showing of people. After having a moment of silence for those veterans who gave all 
securing your freedom, I hope your remaining weekend events went well. 
 
Our Flag Day ceremony we will be observed on Sunday June 12, 2022, at 1:00. Please consider 
attending this time honored event. 
 
On another note... The post is hiring a steward to oversee the grille operations. If you or if you know 

someone who has management skills, come in and fill out an application. 
 

Frank Desper, Post Commander 
 

SQUADRON COMMANDER’S MESSAGE 
 

Hi everyone, hope you have been enjoying the nice weather we have been having lately. Looks like 
we might have a great summer. Our next S.A.L. meeting will be held on Wed., June 15th @ 6:00pm 
in the upstairs hall at the post. There are no S.A.L. meetings scheduled for the months of July and 
August. The next S.A.L. sponsored Surf & Turf will be held on Saturday June 11th, from 3:00 till 
5:00pm. Come on out and have some fun, hopefully go home with some nice prizes. 

 
Michael Hunt, S.A.L. Commander 

 

STEWARD’S MESSAGE 
 
 
HAPPY JUNE!! IT IS ALMOST SUMMER!! I hope everyone is enjoying the spring weather! I want to 
thank everyone who has been coming out to trivia, band nights, surf and turf, and karaoke nights this 
month. It is finally time to enjoy everyone’s company! We are all happy to see our Commander Frank 
Desper back at the Post. He is slowly recovering. He has been calling Surf & Turf, so if you have not 
had a chance to see him since he has been back, that will be the time!  
 
The 50’s dance/karaoke was so much fun! I want to thank all the volunteers who donated to make 
this possible. We sang 50’s music did a little 50’s music trivia! And the donations for the food, went to 
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help the Auxiliary’s scholarships! And a huge thank you to our amazing DJ Darlene for all her help 
making this possible! She truly is a great supporter! 
 
We will be having our Weekly Surf & Turf, every Saturday from 3 pm to 5 pm. Karaoke with DJ 
Darlene will be held (every 1st Friday and 3rd Saturday of the month) Friday June 3rd and Saturday 
June 18th from 7 pm to 11 pm. The Band 3-WAY will be playing Saturday, June 4th! Magic Hat 
will be back to play on Saturday, June 25th. Band Nights are always playing from 7 pm to 11 pm. 
These bands are amazing, so please come on in and support the post, and enjoy some amazing 
music by talented bands!!  
 
I would like to take this time to let everyone know that I will no longer be the Steward. I would like 
everyone to know that I enjoyed being a part of the Post 6 family! It has been almost 2 years since I 
started, and I was not sure if I was going be accepted into the Post 6 family, but I was and I felt the 
love! I appreciate all the help and patience and I am sorry I could not stay longer. But unfortunately; it 
is time for me to move forward. I made sure I set up bands for most of the year so please make sure 
you come to see them, who knows, you might see me here for a band night or karaoke night. I am not 
sure if they will continue with trivia night, but I hope someone takes over, because it is a really good 
time and fun night to get everyone together. I enjoyed getting to know everyone and you all have a 
special place in my heart! I wish everyone the best and hope everyone stays safe and healthy. Do not 
worry, I will still be around for meetings and to stop in to say hi from time to time. I will miss you all 
and will be in my thoughts! Thank you all again!  

 
Sondra Cordero, Grille Steward 

 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 
 

Hello Ladies, Well, the weather is finally agreeable and lots of traffic will be on the roads regardless of 
gas prices. So, be careful and enjoy your summer. Our last meeting will be held Thursday, June 9, 
2022, at 6:00 pm,  We will just tie up the year and find out how we did at convention. I heard we won 
3 awards. We will still have Surf and Turf throughout the summer as usual so we will still need 
volunteers. Remember it is only 2 hours a month. Our Grille and Post need our support so let us all 
do our part. I want to thank everyone who did volunteer this past year with fundraisers, S&T, 
shopping, and many other activities. New members are always welcomed so if someone you know is 
eligible to join, please get an application from the bartender or from a Unit officer. Any questions, 
please call me. Have a safe summer and do not forget to attend meetings. 

 
Judi Fountas, Unit President 
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SURF & TURF SCHEDULE 

 
JUNE 4th- Post 

JUNE 11th – S.A.L. 
JUNE 18th – Unit 
JUNE 25th – Post 

 
GRILLE SCHEDULE 

 
JUNE 3rd – Karaoke w/DJ Darlene 

JUNE 4th – 3-Way 
JUNE 18th – Karaoke w/DJ Darlene 

JUNE 25th – Magic Hat 
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